
June 7, 2021 

Preferred Joint Mailing Name 
Preferred Mailing Address 
Preferred City, St Zip 

Dear Preferred Joint Salutation: 

We are so proud and grateful for what we were able to accomplish during our all-virtual 20th  
anniversary season, and we couldn’t have done it without your support. Thank you! Your 
attendance at our virtual events warmed our hearts and motivated us to keep going. Your positive 
feedback inspired us to keep experimenting, innovating, and stretching throughout the year despite 
obstacles, and to bring you new virtual content each month. We worked hard to learn new ways to 
stay connected with you and to keep sharing music with our community. Thanks for taking this 
journey with us! 

We’re getting ready for an exciting return to live performances in our 2021–22 season, but we 
wanted to pause and acknowledge our challenging yet amazing and rewarding 20th season. We’re 
thrilled to have been able to share so much virtual content together—much of it produced from the 
comfort and safety of our homes! Go to www.tinyurl.com/nssmontage2021 for a fun video montage 
of the year. 

• 5 virtual concerts and pre-concert talks
• 1 week of youth concerts and student outreach
• 7 Just Ask interviews with Maestro Seaton and special guests
• 18 new Musician Accents interviews with our orchestra members
• 4 NSS board member highlights

As we reflect on our 20th season, we wanted to ask for your help once more, so we can emerge 
next season stronger than ever with live music in concert halls across the North State. Please help 
us give a fond farewell to our 20th anniversary season by giving a gift to help us meet our $20,000 
goal before June 30. Gifts can be made easily and securely online at www.csuchico.edu/givetonss 
or by using the enclosed donation slip and return envelope. 

Your generous contribution of any amount means more to us than ever before and will help put us 
in the best position to bring you live symphonic music next season. We’re honored to have 
generous friends in the symphony family who have already pledged gifts to us—meaning that your 
gift today will go even further toward reaching our 20th anniversary goal! 

Thank you, and my sincere best wishes, 

Elizabeth Quivey 
Executive Director, North State Symphony 






